
 
 

                                                       Date: November 21st, 2024 
 
Re: ROSEMOUNT HIGH SCHOOL HOLIDAY CONCERT TOUR 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

We are happy to announce that Rosemount High School music band, the Symphonic Winds, will be 
visiting East Hill School during their Holiday Concert Tour to kick off the holiday season with music 
and fun. Our staff and students will enjoy a festive performance, instrument demonstrations, and sing-
alongs featuring their favorite holiday classics.  
 
The concert will take place on Friday, December 13th at 1:30 p.m.  
 
We are looking forward to enjoying some holiday cheer together! 

 

Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
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